
Manthorpe Newsletter Ends
http://www.manthorpe.org.uk/modules/news/article.php?storyid=122

Manthorpe Newsletter Ends
Events
Posted by : Manthorpe Webmaster
Posted on :  5th Jan 2011

Sadly, the Manthorpe Newsletter is no more. 

However, plans are afoot to use this site as an online repository of all historical content
submitted for the newsletter.
This provides a number of advantages:
- an online searchable library of all content
- a preservation of all historical Manthorpe newsletters
- grouping related articles together for a more natural reading experience
- greater exposure of the Manthorpe family tree and all members, worldwide

If you have new articles to submit to the site in the meantime, feel free to register then contact
the webmaster to become an article submitter.
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